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Year 3 trip 

Year 3 visited the ThinkTank Science Museum to 
learn more about ‘Forces and Magnets’.  
We learnt about the three golden rules of forces, 
took part in an interactive workshop as well as ex-
ploring the museum. The children had lots of in-
door and outdoor experiences and thoroughly en-
joyed being little scientists for the day! 

Children in Need  
Thank you we raised £344.77 on 
Children in Need day. 

 

Asda Cashpot for Schools 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Total raised:  

£401.80 



Christmas Events  

Christmas post boxes will be placed around school for children to 
send their Christmas cards to each other.  We apologise in ad-
vance but we are unable to give out class lists due to data protec-
tion.  

Christmas Performances 

Friday 13th December at 9.30am - performance for parents 
of Reception children. 

 

 

Christmas Lunch  

This year we will be holding Christmas Lunch and Christmas 
Jumper Day on Wednesday 11th December 2024.   Children can 
come in wearing their favourite Christmas jumper or outfit. 

Christmas Parties 

Christmas parties will be held during the afternoon of the week beginning 16th 
December.  

There will be an opportunity for the children to play some 
traditional party games and to eat some food at their par-
ty. We ask that you  provide a prepared plate of party 
food for your child. This needs to be labelled with their 
name. Remember not too much (4 or 5 items max) as the children will have eat-
en at lunchtime. School will provide drinks and prizes for games.  

Please note that year 3 and 6 will have their party in the morning. 

Children will need to wear their uniform as usual and they can then bring 
a change of clothing for their party. Please check the diary dates on the 
last page for your child’s party date. 

 

Christmas Fayre- Wednesday 18th December 1.30pm - 4pm  

Our Christmas Fayre is fast approaching, and we are looking forward to invit-
ing you into school.  

Children can be picked up from their classrooms at 1.30pm to 
attend the Christmas Fayre and then go home. You may leave the 
fayre at any point after you have collected your child. For those 
children whose parents can’t attend, they will remain in school 
until 3.15pm. 
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Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 10th December   Nursery Christmas Activities  

Wednesday  11th December  Christmas dinner and Christmas 
Jumper day  

Friday 13th December  Reception Christmas Play  

Monday 16th December  Christmas parties Year 1 and 4  

Tuesday 17th December Christmas parties Year 2 and 5  

Wednesday 18th December  Christmas parties Year 3 and 6  

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Fayre - 1.30pm 

Thursday 19th December  Christmas party Reception  

Friday 20th December  Break up for Christmas holidays  

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Thank you  

Thank you for all your fabulous donations 
for the Christmas Fayre tombola. 

 



 




